
 

 

 

 

 

November 12, 1997 

 

 

 

 

Mr. Fred H. Williamson 

Director, Imaging Technology Policy  

Federal Government Relations 

Eastman Kodak Company 

1250 H Street, NW 

Suite 800 

Washington, D.C.  20005 

 

Dear Mr. Williamson: 

 

Last week, Kodak brought to fruition the project that we first discussed with you more than one year 

ago.   

 

Our agency could not be more pleased with results of what Kodak calls Special Project “A.”  

Kodak’s professional staff was extremely responsive to our needs and concerns, and handled each of a 

long series of inquiries with patience, solicitude, rigor, and professionalism.  I am enclosing a copy 

of a letter that I sent to James Milch in Rochester. 

 

We would like to take appropriate steps, to the extent it does not conflict with your wishes or 

interests, to acknowledge publicly Kodak’s significant public-spirited act of generosity.  I will be in 

touch with you about what we might do or say that would express our appreciation. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Dr. T. Jeremy Gunn 

Executive Director 

 

Enclosure 

 


